
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Redacted 

5/30/2014 5:52:56 PM 
JTC@cpuc.ca.gov (JTC@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Jacobson. Erik B (RegRell (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=EBJ 1): 

Redacted 

Redacted Tse, Rick 
(rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov) (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); Manheim, William (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WVM3); valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov 
(valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RESPONSE: Notice of Violation 

Jim, 

Please see the attached response to the letter we received from you dated April 29, 2014. 

If you have any follow up questions please reach out to me directly. 

Thank you kindly, 

Redacted 

Energy Supply Regulatory Compliance and Support. Pacific Gas and Electric Comoanv 
Mailing address: Redacted 
Office: Redacted 

From: Cheng, James 
Sent: Tuesday Anril ?9 ?014 1 

Zcpuc.ca.qovl 
1:07 AM 

jo- Redacted 
Cc: Tse, Rick; Beck, Valerie 
Subject: Notice of Violation 
Importance: High 

Dear Redacted 

SB GT&S 0762613 

mailto:JTC@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov


Attached is the Spaulding Power Station Final Report and Notice of Violation for the injury 
accident that occurred November 15, 2013. 

In a cooperative gesture the CPUC is requesting a corrective action plan for the violations 
found during the site visit. 

Please respond to this letter by close of business May 30, 2014. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns or If you need an extension of time. 

Thank You, 

James T. Cheng 

CPUC SED 

SB GT&S 0762614 


